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Things to look forward to after half term holiday 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 

24th 

Open the Book Assembly 

Tuesday 

25th 

Pippa Bell’s Magic Lantern Art Workshops for Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 5.  

Wednesday 

26th 

Nursery and Reception– Little Kickers Workshop 

Year 4 Parent Stay and Read session 9am to 10am 

Thursday 

27th 

Year 5 Swimming 

Pippa Bell’s Magic Lantern Art Workshops for Year 2, Year 

3 and Year 4.  

Friday 

28th 

Safety workshop in school for Year 5 and 6.  

 

Please ensure that your child has their PE kits , water bottle, reading book and reading 

record in school every day.  

Whole School Attendance this week:  94%    Class Winner: 95 % Year 4 

Monday Lego Club with Year R/1 staff 

Film Club with Miss Jobson 

Football Club with Mrs Stones 

Art Club with Miss Collins and Mrs Barber 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Key Stage 2 

Key Stage 1 

Year 5 and 6 

Tuesday Sports Club with Simply Sports Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday Sports Club with Simply Sports 

Ukulele with Amy 

Key Stage 2 

Key Stage 2 

Thursday Creative Writing Club with Miss Hutton Key Stage 2 

Friday Garden Club with Trevor  ( until 4pm) All pupils  


